g 5 June 2lst, 1958
Salute, Many thanks for your letter concerning our sculpture
that you will presently ship to us. Enclosed, please
find check in the amount of $250.00 which you requested
in your letter. Also, I would like it very much if Stein
could be pzid for the ship ing on the Rome end, as it will
eliminate much red tape. I will appreciate it very much
if you will pay for the shipping foom Rome direct to
my adiress here at 285 8th Ave. Pleace send me the bill and
I will send you a check for it immedately.

Also, plesse send me these additional lmses along with my
previous order to you.




